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The Teachers hold a short prayer meeting each Sab­
bath after school is dismissed, and business meetings are 
held from time to time, as occasion requires.

Services have been held by Mr. G. McGregor as fol­
lows : Sabbath evening at 7 p. m., Thursday evening at 
8 p. m.

We regret having had to part with one of our teachers, 
Miss Ogilvy, who has labored with us earnestly and faith­
fully for some nine years. We follow her with our prayers 
in her new sphere of labor in Honan, China.

Before closing, we tender our sincere thanks to the 
many friends who have assisted us in our work here.

And as we enter upon another year’s work, we pray 
that our Heavenly Father will bestow upon us a still 
richer blessing.

A. S. ROSS,
Secretary.


